
 
        GRAVEL 
   COMMITTEE 
  148 Peck Street        Tel.: (508) 252-3758 
Rehoboth, MA 02769             Fax: (508) 252-5342 
 
 

AGENDA 
GRAVEL COMMITTEE MEETING  

March 18, 2013 
Rehoboth Senior Center 

55 Bay State Road 
7:00 PM 

 
Members:  Michael Costello (Chairman), Joseph Tito, Donald Leffort, Susan 
Pimental, Lorraine Botts – Selectmen; Alan Gosselin – Conservation Commission 
Rep; Tomas´ Ennis – Planning Board Rep 
 
 
BUSINESS FOR DISCUSSION:  7:00 PM 
 
Reorganization of the Gravel Committee  
If needed 
 
New Business:   Preliminary Subdivision Plan (Form M)   
 
Review of Preliminary subdivision of Brook & Chestnut Streets, in Rehoboth, Mass., 
owner John P. Ferreira/71 Fall River Avenue dated 1/31/13  
 
The Planning Board has provided a copy of said plan to the Gravel Committee for their 
review/recommendations and/or comments.   
 
And any other business which may come before the Committee 
 
 
Correspondence:  (as submitted, if any) 
 

• None 
 
Minutes for approval  
 
September 19, 2011 
 


